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As I approach the completion of my first year as TACT Chair it has been good that 

we have been able to hold face to face meetings again with the Covid restrictions 

being lifted even though with limited capacity which should change in the coming 

months. 

In future TACT meetings will be held at different venues starting in July when the 

TACT meeting will be held at Godson House.  

After listening to concerns raised by members on issues such as ‘are we holding the 

council to account enough’ and ‘is TACT getting its message across to the council’ 

etc, Myself and the TACT committee, with the help of the support group, will be 

doing a review on how TACT is working and what needs to be done. I will be holding 

extra meetings with just you the TACT Members in the next couple of months to deal 

with any concerns you may have about the future of TACT.  

I would like to thank TACT Members for your continued support. I would also like to 

thank Tenant Involvement, council officers and councillors for their support.  

Although there has been challenges over the past year, I am sure we can overcome 

them if I, and TACT Members work together to make our voices heard.  

I would also like to thank David Chafe for his support over the past year in his role as 

vice chair.  

On a final note as you know Monica is leaving her job as TACT communications 

officer and this will be her final meeting in this post  

I would like to thank Monica for all the hard work she has put into TACT not just this 

year but over the years in her other positions as TACT Chair, vice chair and then 

Communications Officer. Monica has been a great help to me over the past year and 

I am looking forward to working with her on TACT Support  
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